
Highlights of March 26, 2020 Board of Directors Meeting 

 

At their Thursday, March 26, 2020 meeting, the GVR Board of Directors met and 

took the following actions: 

 Election of Officers 

 

President: Don Weaver 

Vice President: Mike Zelenak 

Secretary: Christine Gallegos 

Treasurer: Donna Coon 

Assistant Secretary: Beverly Tobiason 

Assistant Treasurer: Randy Howard 

 

 The Board voted to expedite the update to the AZ Corp Commission website. 

 

 The Board voted to approve Interim CEO, Jen Morningstar, as a signer on the 

checking account. 


